
 

 

What have the pupils been learning in Spanish this term so far? 

 

Children are bringing home their Spanish 

Vocabulary book – this is in their book bag and 

lists all the words and phrases they will learn this 

term.   Please do practice this with them. Gracias! 

 
 

The weeks are flying by at West Acton and we have only three weeks of this half term left! The 

children are busy working on all their different subjects and will be completing assessments in 

Reading, Writing and Maths too.  

It is fantastic to see Year 6 Tamarind Class perform their assembly this morning, in front of their 

parents. They were confident and super sensible, role playing different tricky situations that 

they may find themselves in. Well done Tamarind Class, thank you. 

CGP books have come home this week – I hope that you will find them a very useful way to 

support your child’s learning. The Reading Record Planner is also another great source of 

support and topics to learn, as is our website.                         

                                                                                                     Have a safe weekend, Miss Kondo 

 



West Acton Primary School Values Head Teacher’s Awards - children chosen by their class 

teacher for demonstrating the school values last week. Well done everyone! 

WC 15th November    

Nursery Acorn Lynn Shea Ibrahim 

Rec Banyan Yousif Layan Tatsuki 

Rec Fir Mariam Akito Aisha 

Rec Olive Tinos Gili Inori 

Y1 Ash Mousa Safiya Logan 

Y1 Guava Mariam Akito Aisha 

Y1 Katsura Sahar Sadahiro Arber 

Y2 Chestnut Haroon Eisuke Zenji 

Y2 Damson Musawer Mana Hameed 

Y2 Juniper Salome A Sama Stavros 

Y3 Holly Maho Maryam Chihaya 

Y3 Ivy Tomoki Layla Amaan 

Y3 Rowan Sara  Naoto Eliza 

Y4 Mulberry Joud Ian Lily 

Y4 Pine Yusuf N Khadijah Chloe 

Y4 Sycamore Moska Maha Ibrahim 

Y5 Elder Yuina Muhammad Simone 

Y5 Quince Liseni Nadine Phong 

Y5 Willow Eesa Kazuki Kengo 

Y6 Lime Class certificate Aram Diego 

Y6 Tamarind Renna Mohammad A Sharae 

Y6 Zaytouna Victor Jacob Yara 

Woodlands Adam Hira Yusuf  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Food inspired Feedback – from 

Kiddy cooks who ran our 

workshops! 

"Thank you Mrs McKenna. We‘re so pleased 

that the children had a good experience. We’ll 

love to come back in the Summer to cook with 

Year 6. 

It was a real pleasure to deliver our cooking 

sessions to the children at West Acton School. 

The children were all very polite, well behaved 

and eager to learn and experiment with food. 

Thank you for the opportunity and to ALL 

teachers and staff who were also very helpful 

and friendly”. 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Stella" 

 

 

 

 

 

HOUSEPOINTS 

For w/c 22nd November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aktiva and ISS 

Please do contact Aktiva and 

ISS directly if you have any 

concerns in the first instance 

and then do let me know if it 

isn’t resolved.  Aktiva have sent 

out a parent survey and one 

from ISS is coming soon. Our 

School Council is also going to 

meet with ISS to discuss school 

dinners. 

 

 

 

 

Christmas is coming… 

You can’t help but be aware many people will be 

celebrating Christmas very soon across the UK. 

Many people will recognise the religious elements 

of Christmas and many will participate in joyful 

celebratory events. At West Acton, we endeavour 

to recognise our diverse community at school 

throughout the year. We will be beginning to 

practice the year group shows to perform in 

December. The majority of the shows will focus on 

important messages shared,  across the world, by 

all such as kindness and hope. If you are 

concerned about your child being in their year 

group show please do contact me via 

admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk. 

We can’t wait to see our children performing again 

and hope that you will be able to join us!  

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk


 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this 

year.  

 

Care for Caregivers 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all who were able to join our Parent Coffee Morning to 

think about our Wellbeing and that of our children’s. We focused on 

the topic of Self- care and ‘What helps us to feel better?’ 

It was lovely to see so many of you! 

Let us think about the take home message from the morning: 

It is so easy to find ourselves ‘stuck’ in thinking about our experiences 

from the past and we are even more likely to be holding onto worries 

about the future. Mindfulness encourages and offers us the chance to 

be in the ‘present’ and in the moment.  

To stop and just take a few minutes of the day, to practise some 

mindfulness would help us to reduce our stress, be able to be in the 

present for ourselves, making us more aware of our own feelings and 

more attentive to ourselves. By taking positive steps to support our 

own emotional needs, we are then better able to meet the needs of 

our children. This means that when the children desperately need us to 

listen and respond we will be able to be in the present with them and 

stay with their painful feelings, helping to create a positive, long lasting 

impact on our children’s wellbeing. 

If you would like to try some mindfulness, the website below offers free 

mindfulness for you to try.  www.freemindfulness.org/download 

http://www.freemindfulness.org/download


Assembly this week focussed on Road Safety Week and the Green Cross Code – please ask your child. 

 

Please ensure your child understands 

how to behave walking home and the dangers they may face. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  



Our Eco Committee went down to the park to plant trees!  

Ready for National Tree week. Maybe you can get started 

researching your class tree name! 

 

  

 
 
 



 
This week’s Book Review comes from Miss Bakarli, Year 6  
Teacher. 
 

 
 

  

Thank you for your kind donations. Recently, we have 

raised money for two charities. 

Poppy Appeal £223.56 

Children in Need £480.93 

 

 



 

It is time to take book school Christmas dinner ! You will receive a form to complete by text. 

This is on Wednesday 8th December and we will be having some other exciting events that 

day too – details to come. 

 

  
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Our system shows 200 books have not been returned.  

Please check everywhere in your home and send them 

back in with your child. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Reading Record Planners and Reading Books  

should be in your child’s book bag every day. 

Replacement Reading Records planners will be charged at £1.00 

– please do not lose this.  

 



Antibullying week 2021 

This year the theme was ONE KIND WORD.  We are still encourgaing the children to use 

these as they enter and leave school. 

The children have been having  special, interactive workshops last week – here are some 

photos from Year 4. Year 5 and Year 6 will have theirs  week. 

  

 

 

A message about your child’s School Photograph 

Dear Parents, 

Have you ordered your school photo yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school 
is Wednesday 1st December. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-
orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Many thanks. 

TEMPEST  

 

 

 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


Attendance and Punctuality 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


